From: Woodlake Engineer <woodlake.engineer@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 6:08 PM

To: Davis, Tracy

Cc: cook, Shane; Julie Watson; McLain, Carolyn; Payne, John (JPAYNE@ncdoj.gov); Vinson, Toby;
Cole, Brad; Mills, Nick; Munger, Bridget; Ansel, Douglas R

Subject: Woodlake weekly status update #8: May 14, 2017

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr. Davis,

On behalf of Woodlake CC Corporation and in accordance with the Consent Judgment, please find below the
Woodlake weekly status update #8, dated May 24, 2017.

1. Water Elevation Report: Water elevation has risen approximately 4-5 feet up to elevation 216 feet due to the
recent heavy rainfall beginning last Sunday. Both bottom drains remain fully open and draining; the eastern-
most drain is active with about 1.5' of water flowing through it. There is no current danger of activating the
spillway. Picture from this morning is attached below.

2. Defendant's progress on obtaining a contractor(s) to complete work required by this Consent Judgment: No
change.

3. Dates for bid, preconstruction and construction meetings: Nothing significant to report.

4. Work status update related to choice B: Olde South Landscaping completed demolition of the gate structure
and has purchased silt fencing. Work ceased through the weekend and remains ceased with the heavy rainfall.

Please let us know if any amplifying information is desired.

Regards,

Chris Meng

Engineering Consultant
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